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From: Michael Kaiser

To: Lubozynski, Tom;

CC: Rush, Kim; Matt Orr; Schaffer, Jeffrey; vdamasceno@geosyntec.com;
Shawn McCash; Dennis Pantano;

Subject: Notice of Construction Commencement - JED Partial Closure - Cells 1-
4, Event 2

Date: Thursday, February 16, 2012 4:43:05 PM

Attachments: FDEP Letter JED Partial Closure Construction Feb 16, 2012.pdf

Mr. Lubozynski:

Please find attached notification of construction commencement related to the
partial closure of Cells 1-4 at our JED facility.

Thanks,

Mike Kaiser

WSl

A Progressive Waste Solutions Company
C: (904) 673-0446

F: (407) 831-7506

1099 Miller Drive

Altamonte Springs, Florida 32701

mkai ser @wasteservicesinc.com

0

Waste Se nrii:aﬁl Inc.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information transmitted in this email is
intended for the addressee and may contain confidential information of
Waste Services Inc. or its affiliated corporations. Any unauthorized review,
distribution or use or the taking of any action in reliance on the
information contained in this email or any attachments is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete or
destroy it, all attachments and any copies, and notify the sender.
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Waste Services, Inc.

1099 Miller Drive, Altamonte Springs, FL 32701

February 16, 2012

Mr. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E.

Waste Program Administrator

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Central District

3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232

Orlando, Florida 32803-3767

Re:  Notification of Construction Commencement
Partial Closure Construction Cells 1-4, Event 2
JED Solid Waste Management Facility
Osceola County, Florida
Permit Modification No. SO49-0199726-018

Dear Mr. Lubozynski:

Omni Waste of Osceola County, LLC (Omni) is hereby notifying the Florida Department
of Environmental Protection (FDEP), Central District office, that construction activities
will commence on February 20, 2012 for the Partial Closure Construction of Cells 1-4,
Event 2, at the JED Solid Waste Management Facility. Omni anticipates construction will
be completed over the next four months with geomembrane liner work beginning in
approximately three weeks. Weaver Boos Consultants will be on-site performing
Construction Quality Assurance activities throughout the duration of the project.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (904) 673-0446 or by e-mail at
mkaiser@wsii.us.

Sincerely,

Sy

Mike Kaiser
Waste Services, Inc.














